Executive Board Meeting
AP Assembly Meeting Minutes

September 6, 2007

2:00PM

Lake St. Clair Room, Oakland Center

Attending: Mila Padgett, Sara Webb, Kim Schultz, Sarah Mullin, Stephanie Lee, 
Leigh Settlemoir, Aneisha Mitchell, Michelle Southward, Christina Grabowski, Theo English, Wayne Thibodeau
Absent: Claire Rammel, Maria DeWitt
I. Approval of meeting minutes - Will be available at next meeting. 
II. President’s Report-Mila Padgett
         Updates
· Letters were sent to (5) new employees-Greg Boylan, DCR; Luke Fleer, Admissions; Willie Dorsey, Housing; Richard DeMent, Education; Sherry McLaughlin, Education

· Submitted paperwork for a November/December meeting with President Russi    
III.   Vice President’s Report-Kim Schultz
                 Will be scheduling meeting for new AP recognition. We are giving money to Joi            

                 Cunningham for the fall event ($200).
IV.    Secretary’s Report-Leigh Settlemoir
                 None
V.     Treasurer’s Report-Maria DeWitt
                  None
VI. Committee Reports
    Communications
· Newsletter/Email-Leigh Settlemoir 
· Would like to launch the newsletter for end of September.  Include: a “name our newsletter” contest, introduction to the executive committee, message from our president, solicit volunteers for committees, have links to our meeting list, and a survey for interest in a new trip.
· Web Page –Christina Grabowski

    Special Events and Recognition-Maria DeWitt and Aneisha Mitchell
Use Survey Monkey to get information for interest in a trip to New York, Toronto, Chicago

                 Senate Update- Claire Rammel and Stephanie Lee

                        September 20 is the first meeting
                 Professional & Personal Development-Claire Rammel, Sara    

                 Crampton, Kim Schultz
Meeting tomorrow to discuss programming. Managing stress, retirement, benefits 101, where is technology going, FERPA, and lockdown procedures are topics of interest.
                 New AP Recognition-Stephanie Lee and Kim Schultz

                        On October 31 from 3:30-5pm. Faculty and staff are invited.
                  Fun Raising-Christina Grabowski and Stephanie Lee

                         Review using the 50th anniversary logo / multiple logos.  
                         Polo/Sweaters mentioned as options.
                  Nominations and Elections-Michelle Southward, Wayne 
                  Thibodeau, Sarah Mullin, Theo English
                         None
VII.       Old Business
                   None
VIII.      New Business
The police chief would like to have a representative from our area on the complaint against officers panel.  Aneisha agreed to serve in the capacity.
We may want to review Senate representation due to the long absence of one of the committee members.
